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NDGOP Slams Recall Petition in District 24

BISMARCK - Today, Perrie Schafer, Chairman of the North Dakota Republican Party,
issued the following statement in response to the initiation of a recall petition against
Representative Dwight Kiefert:

"This frivolous and unserious effort is a distraction from the important work that we are
undertaking as a Party. Although I believe that we ought to have vigorous debate as a

Party, I also believe that this is a wholly unproductive way to express our differences.
We stand behind Rep. Dwight Kiefert."



